
$319,000 - 105 562 Malpeque Road, Winsloe North
MLS® #202520043 

$319,000
2 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

Winsloe North, Winsloe North, Prince Edward
Island

Looking for the ideal condo just outside the
hustle and bustle of downtown? This bright
and spacious main-floor unit is located in the
sought-after community of Winsloe, offering
quiet living with all the conveniences close by.
Enjoy main-floor living ? no need for stairs or
elevators every time you come home! The
open-concept layout features large, sun-filled
living areas, two bedrooms thoughtfully
positioned on opposite sides of the home for
maximum privacy, and two clean, modern
bathrooms. You'll love the generous laundry
room, perfect for extra storage and
organization. Plus, the Confederation Trail is
just a 1-minute walk away ? a beautiful way to
start your day with a walk or bike ride. This is
low-maintenance living in a peaceful,
community-focused location. A rare find just
minutes from Charlottetown! (id:6289)

Built in 2020

Essential Information

Listing # 202520043

Price $319,000

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 2.00

Year Built 2020

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Condominium/Strata



Community Information

Address 105 562 Malpeque Road

Subdivision Winsloe North

City Winsloe North

Province Prince Edward Island

Postal Code C1E1Z2

Amenities

Amenities Park, Playground, Public Transit, Shopping

Features Paved driveway

Parking Parking Space(s)

Interior

Appliances Stove, Dishwasher, Dryer, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Electric Baseboard heaters, Wall Mounted Heat Pump, Heat Recovery
Ventilation (HRV)

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl

Exterior Features Landscaped

Foundation Concrete Slab

Listing Details

Listing Office CENTURY 21 COLONIAL REALTY INC
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